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September 10, 2024 

 

 

 

Alberta Bilingual Municipalities’ Association 

Attention: Elisa Brousseau 

 

Via: abmalberta@gmail.com 

 

RE: Letter of Support for Community Initiatives Program grant 

 

On behalf of Beaumont City Council, I am pleased to extend our support for the Alberta 

Bilingual Municipalities Association's application for a Community Initiatives Program grant for 

the Building Bridges project. 

 

As a member of the ABMA, Beaumont recognizes the important role that bilingualism plays in 

fostering economic growth and strengthening community connections. The Building Bridges 

project, which aims to create a comprehensive website to highlight Alberta's bilingual 

municipalities, will serve as a valuable resource in promoting our region to both tourists and 

businesses. By incorporating community storytelling and showcasing bilingual signage, this 

project will also help highlight Beaumont’s French heritage while providing a unique opportunity 

for economic development. 

 

We believe this initiative will enhance collaboration among Alberta’s bilingual communities and 

elevate the visibility of the vital contributions made by our residents and municipalities.  

 

We are pleased to support the ABMA's grant application and look forward to seeing the Building 

Bridges project come to fruition. 

 

Sincerely,   

Mayor Daneluik 

Mayor of Beaumont   

On behalf of Beaumont City Council   


